Dear Future HMS Parents,

I hope this communication finds you and your child excited about the approaching summer, but also excited about the wonderful opportunities Highland Middle School has to offer!

Before we wrap up the school year at HMS, we want to make sure you are aware of a few opportunities for you to get to know us.

First, the HMS Student Ambassadors (comprised of current 6th Grade students) will visit Highland Elementary's 5th-grade classrooms on April 23rd and Grantfork Elementary on April 24th to talk about life at the Middle School.

Secondly, the Parent Orientation Night is on Thursday, May 2nd at 6:30 pm. We will be offering you a short presentation about academic programs and opportunities to get your child involved at HMS. Immediately following the presentation, our HMS Student Ambassadors will take you on a tour of the School. You may also meet with Mr. Allen this evening if your child is interested in 6th Grade Band.

Important Dates:

April 23rd (Tues) - Visit 5th Grade @ Highland Elementary

9:00am - 11:15am

 Orientation Team will be visiting classrooms to discuss life at HMS and answer students' questions.

April 24th (Wed) - Visit 5th Grade @ Grantfork Elementary

10:00am - 11:15am

 Orientation Team will be visiting classrooms to discuss life at HMS and answer students' questions.

May 2nd (Thurs) - Parent Orientation Night

6:30pm - 7:30pm

Parent Tours of the building

August 7th (Wed) - New Student Orientation visit to HMS

9:00am - 11:00 am (new 6th Gr. Students begin to arrive at 9:30)

- 5th Grade Tours
- Team building/Get to Know You Activities

We are looking forward to meeting you May 2nd at 6:30 pm!

Mr. Matt Scheibel Assistant Principal/ Athletic Director Highland Middle School